MONTEREY COUNTY
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY

Benny J. Young, Director
Carl P. Holm, AICP, Deputy Director

Michael A. Rodriguez, C.B.O., Chief Building Official
Michael Novo, AICP, Director of Planning

Robert K. Murdoch, P.E., Director of Public Works 168 W. Alisal Street, 2% Floor

Salinas, CA 93901
http://www.co.monterey.ca.us/rma

MEMORANDUM

Date: June 18,2014
To:

From:

Subject: Hilltop Ranch PEN140234

cc: John Ford, RMA Manager
Joel Panzer, Applicant
Michele Gogliucci, Applicant
Annette Danzer, Applicant

At this time, staff is coordinating discussions between the County, the applicants and the
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District in order to develop a clear understanding of
water availability on the site. Therefore, staff is requesting that the project be continued to the
second meeting in August, which is August 28, 2014.

Thank you,



